Meeting Notes – February 16, 2025

Pastor Grace made the following announcements:

- Pastor Grace and Pastor Matt attended a FEMA meeting. FEMA is encouraging everyone to file with them – even if your application is denied, you can appeal. But is important that EVERYONE at least file. The Disaster Recovery Center at Westside Pavilion can provide assistance. They stressed that you are not taking funds from other people. The deadline is March 10th.
- Homeowners can receive up to \$500K in assistance and rental funds from FEMA.
- The Presbytery has given PPPC gift cards Grace wants to make sure everyone gets one if you don't need it, you can give it to someone else.
- Check the PPPC website often it is refreshed every week. There is clothing and furniture. Contact Grace if you need anything.
- Group therapy is available on ZOOM for our church only. Four people have signed up. Please contact Grace if you are interested.
- Please make sure that you get your temporary address in to Grace or Will. He is creating a temporary address member list.
- We have had new hymnals donated for our church and are looking to have bibles donated as well.
- Lucy is scheduling events for children and families. Another bowling outing in Westchester is scheduled for next week.

Thanks to Culver City Presbyterian Church for providing today's location!